
 

 

 
 
August 19, 2020 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Public Utilities and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITB #43-20, Laboratory 
Services, in accordance with the bid specifications, to the following vendors for an annual not-to-
exceed amount of $400,000 annually: 
 
Company: Flowers Chemical Laboratories, Inc.  
Award: Group 1- Water Reclamation Facilities 
 
Company: Pace Analytical Services, LLC. 
Award: Group 2- Drinking Water - DEP and SWFWMD Sampling WTP & RO WTP Discharge 

 Group 3- Industrial Pretreatment 
  
The awarded vendors may be used as secondary sources for laboratory services, at the City’s 
discretion, for continuity of testing and analysis.   
 
This Award recommendation will be considered by the City Council at the August 31, 2020 Work 
Session (9:00 a.m.) and voted on at the September 3, 2020 Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.).  These 
meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 33755. 

Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Senior Procurement Analyst 
at Valerie.Craig@myclearwater.com, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement, PO Box 
4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 
 

Valerie Craig 

Valerie Craig, CPPB 
Sr. Procurement Analyst 
City of Clearwater 


